
Fresh Start Produce Sales Inc. is recalling whole cucumbers that were shipped between May 17th 
and May 21st due to potential Salmonella contamination. The recalled cucumbers were shipped in 
bulk packaging throughout Alabama, Florida, Georgia, Illinois, Maryland, North Carolina, New 
Jersey, New York, Ohio, Pennsylvania, South Carolina, Tennessee, Virginia, and West Virginia. 

The recall was initiated after the Pennsylvania Department of Agriculture informed the company 
that a product sample tested positive for the bacteria. 

To see the full recall announcement, including details on affected products please visit FDA.GOV.
.

Once again, Midwest Foods is NOT Associated with this recall. 
If you have any questions or concerns please reach out to your Business Development Associate 

or call Customer Service at 773.927.8870.  
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